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SUICIDE PREVENTION AND 

PROMOTION OF LIFE COMMITTEE 

MADAWASKA 




Suicide Prevention and Life Promotion Week

The Madawaska Suicide Prevention and Life Promotion Committee invites you to take a few moments during Suicide Prevention and Life Promotion Week to think about how you solve problems when they arise and about the resources available to you for help. 
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Reflection





Your being is like a house divided up into rooms. Some rooms in the house are bright and cheery. The items in these rooms represent your loves, your happiness, your achievements, your successes and so on. However, the house may also contain one or more dimly lit rooms. The items in these rooms represent your illnesses, your losses, your disappointments, your injuries and other negative things.





Unfortunately, when you go through difficult times in your life, when you are feeling more vulnerable, more fragile, sometimes you begin to spend too much time in these darker rooms and let yourself be filled with negative thoughts. This may cause you to choose inappropriate means of getting rid of your state of despair (e.g., medications, illegal drugs, alcohol, isolation, violence or even suicide).





The Madawaska Suicide Prevention and Life Promotion Committee has prepared a pamphlet entitled When Problems Overwhelm Us, What Can We Do?. It contains examples of positive strategies for getting through difficult times. Take some time to look over these strategies and to ask yourself which strategies you tend to use most often. If you see new strategies, think about whether they are right for you or for your friends. 





On the back of the pamphlet is the story of the origin of the yellow ribbon. You are cordially invited to join thousands of others in wearing yellow ribbons during the month of February and particularly, in our region, on February 4 - 10.





Life offers many wonderful moments. It is up to us to embrace them and use their positive energy to renew ourselves. When times are tough, we should never hesitate to ask for help. In your kit you will find a file entitled Asking for Help... Could Make the Difference!. Many resources are available, and it is up to us simply to learn how to use them. And if you knock on one door and there is no answer, then just go knock on another door. Somewhere, there is always someone waiting to hold out their hand and to lend an ear.

















